From:  Fugere, Raymond G.

Sent: 11/25/2013 8:56:47 AM

To: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cec:

Bcec:

Subject: Question

Ms. Allen:

Last, time we met you mentioned that Mr. Singh has (or was going to have) a new boss. I was
curious if I could get his contact information as well as the contact information for the person
that replace Mr. Martinez. I am just updating my contact list, before the year end, so no rush.
Thank you for your time and attention.

Sincerely,

Raymond G. Fugere, P.E.

Program & Project Supervisor

Safety and Enforcement Division

320 W. 4 Street, Suite 500

Los Angeles, CA 90013

Office (213) 576-7015

SB GT&S 0279648



